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23 March 2012
Dear Parents

RGS Combined Cadet Force Corps of Drums

It is my pleasure to announce that, after many years, the Corps of Drums will be reforming.

The Corps of Drums consists of a group of musicians playing side drums, tenor drums, bass drums, cymbals, fifes (which are military flutes) and bugles.  All these instruments can transfer directly from the concert and popular music equivalents that pupils learn at school.

The Corps of Drums will play an important part in both the Combined Cadet Force and the School as it will provide a ceremonial side which will increasingly be in the public eye once all cadets are trained up. 

Key initial performances are anticipated to be during the Remembrance Sunday parade at Shaw’s Corner, the CCF Biennial Inspection and at the CCF Mess Dinner.  These events attract a lot of outside attention and will provide an excellent opportunity to represent both the School and the CCF.

The Corps of Drums will be open to all current serving members of the Combined Cadet Force and also to all pupils from the Third Form to Seventh Form who may be interested in military music but have not chosen to join the CCF.  Although linked with the CCF, those who join the Corps of Drums are not required to train with the CCF on a Tuesday unless they have signed up for CCF. They will, however, be required to wear uniform. 

The Corps of Drums will train in the Music School’s percussion room on Thursday afternoons between 1600hrs and 1730hrs. 

I will undertake the weekly training, along with Lt S Fairclough.  We are both experienced military musicians and we will be backed up by specialist musical training from the school’s music department. Each session will consist of both musical and drill training so as to build on both important skills.

No previous musical or cadet knowledge is required; however, it is really useful to have either a flute or percussion background to begin with. 

If your child is interested, then they should come along to the percussion room on the first Thursday of the Summer Term to find out more.  In the meantime please contact me at ske@reigategrammar.org if you have any further queries.
Yours sincerely
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